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The ISPRS 2023 Geospatial Week was a remarkable event, bringing together experts, researchers, 
and professionals from various corners of the world in the field of geospatial sciences. The conference 
provided a dynamic platform for knowledge exchange, collaboration, and exposure to cutting-edge 
research and technologies as it brought the idea of 'remote sensing for a better future.'  

The conference featured diverse sessions, workshops, and presentations, allowing me to expand 
my knowledge and stay updated with the latest geospatial sciences and AI advancements. It was 
particularly beneficial for my coastal flood risk assessment research, as I was exposed to innovative 
GeoAI approaches and techniques that can significantly enhance my work. 

The ISPRS 2023 Geospatial Week also provided a unique opportunity to connect with experts 
and fellow researchers in my field. I had the chance to engage in meaningful discussions, share ideas, 
and establish valuable contacts that foster future collaborations. These connections are instrumental in 
advancing my studies and opening doors to new research partnerships. In addition to that, the Tutorial 
session allowed me to acquire new skills and methodologies directly applicable to my research. The 
practical knowledge gained has improved my research output and empowered me to tackle complex 
challenges in my field more effectively. 

Furthermore, attending this event has undoubtedly contributed to my professional growth. The 
exposure to a global audience and the opportunity to present my research during the oral presentation 
on "Coastal Flood Risk Assessment by Utilizing the GeoAI Approach" has boosted my confidence and 
presentation skills. Moreover, it has opened avenues for potential collaborations and future career 
opportunities. 

I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude and appreciation to The ISPRS Foundation (TIF) 
for allowing me to participate in The ISPRS 2023 Geospatial Week on 2-7 Sept 2023 in Cairo, Egypt. 
Without their generous support, attending this event would not have been possible. The TIF grant has 
enriched my academic journey and empowered me to contribute more effectively to urban engineering 
and disaster resilience in coastal cities. In conclusion, the ISPRS 2023 Geospatial Week was an 
enlightening and transformative experience that has significantly benefited my studies and career. The 
knowledge gained, networks established, and skills acquired during this event have already manifested 
in improved research output and broader horizons for my future endeavors. Once again, I extend my 
heartfelt thanks to The ISPRS Foundation for their invaluable support. I look forward to continuing to 
make the most of the opportunities from this conference. 
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